
                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 
We hope you have all had a lovely break.  

The children have all settled back into their 

routines and are enjoying being with their 

friends. 

 
 The Winning House -  Lantern 

Our house point scheme has been won by Lantern. 

Approximately 80 children have been decorating biscuits 

in the hall as their treat for winning the most house 

points last term. Well done to all the children who got so 

many points for their team. 

 

Christmas Card Competition 
Congratulations to Skye Roberts who was a winner of our 

True Learning Partnership Christmas Card competition. 

We had many wonderful entries and we’re incredibly 

proud to have a winner. Skye was awarded with a 

certificate from our CEO Peter Cox and her design has 

been sent to many senior members of the trust as well as 

some politicians. Well done, Skye!                                               
 
Donations of Nativity Costumes 

 A BIG THANK YOU to Oliver and Alex Ramsden’s mum 

who generously donated a large quantity of brand new 

nativity costumes which will be a valuable asset for next 

year’s productions.  

 

Pelican Crossing at the Co-op in the village 

Please note that the lights at the crossing near the Co-op 

are not functioning properly. We have reported this but 

please be aware when you are using it and watch out if any 

children might be crossing. Please keep safe. 

Thank you. 

 

Dance Club for Year 1/2- Thursdays 

The school run dance club for those in Year 1 and 2 who 

have signed up at the beginning of the school year, has 

started this week. The children were really having lots of 

fun showing off their moves. This club runs for the whole 

of this Spring Term and any children who have registered, 

parents need to pay the £5 one off fee in Parent Pay. Thank 

you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates for the term - *further details to follow 

Please find important dates below……  

 

CHILDRENS MENTAL HEALTH WEEK- 6TH FEBRUARY 

Year 3/4 Phase Assembly – Wednesday 8th February 9am 

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday 14th February 

BREAK UP HALF TERM – Friday 17th February 

Empathy Week – commencing 27th February 

Year 1/2 Phase Assembly – Thursday 23rd March 9am 

BACK IN SCHOOL – Monday 27th February 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

British Science Week – 13th – 17th March 

World Maths Day – Tuesday 14th March 

Parents Evening (in school) – 29th and 30th March* 

Easter Fair – Friday 31st March 

BREAK UP FOR EASTER – Friday 31st March 

BACK IN SCHOOL – Monday 17th April 
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